
April 5, 1967 

CONDITIONS  

Following are the conditions required by Richard C. Nagell 

(and in his exact words) under which the described matter wi
ll 

be made available to District Attorney Jim Garrison: 

"That I shall not be charcjed as an accessary or held as a 

material witness or prosecuted for concealing and withholdin
g 

evidence relative to his inquiry. That I shall in no manner
 

be identified outside of official channels as having supplie
d 

information or material relative to his inquiry or as having
 

been connected with such inquiry in any way. That I shall n
ot 

be required to disclose how the recording tape came into my 

possession or queried on any alleged relationship with the 

individuals whose voices are recorded thereon. That the per
son 

who currently has possession of the recording tape not be 

identified outside of official channels, nor be questioned, 

subpoenaed, arrested or held in custody for any cause or sus
-

picion stemming fromthis transaction. That only the recordi
ng 

tape germane to the inquiry be taken; all other recording ta
pes, 

films, photographs, documents (valid or fraudulent), tracts,
 

equipment and other paraphernalia found in or about the prem
ises 

designated not be confiscated or examined, except that all 

recording tams in the Spanish language may be examined on t
he 

. premises if there arises doubt as to which one is applicabl
e. 

That upon &mend a verbatum transcript of the conversation 

recorded on the applicable tape be turned over to me. That 
the 

person who currently has poeseseien of the aforesaid objects
 

and peraphernalia be allee:ed to dispose of them (the applica
ble 

tape excepted) pursuent to my written instructions without 

delay or interference. That no search warrant be requested 
or 

issued in this matter; entry to the premises designated and 

conduct of the inspection therein be effected under the supe
r---  

vision and control of the person to Whom my letter of intro-

duction is addressed. That no private, local, state or fede
ral 

investigative or law-enforcement ,personnel or agency, other 
than 

the one to which this stipulation applies, be notified of th
e 

time, date of location of such incpecti.on, or of any informa
tion 

related thereto, until one week has expired from the date su
ch 

inspection is completed." 

AGREED TO: 
Jim Garrison 

WITI LASSES: 
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